Letter from the Superintendent of Schools

Congratulations to The School Board of Broward County, Florida and
the Broward Center for the Performing Arts as we celebrate the
33rd anniversary of the nationally acclaimed Student
Enrichment Through the Arts (SEAS) Program.

The SEAS Program, created as part of a partnership between the School Board
and Broward Center for the Performing Arts, continues to thrive in our schools by
sparking our students' imaginations, creativity, and dreams. The SEAS program is
a national model for arts-in-education positively impacting thousands of students
in Broward County Public Schools each year. Our schools have the exclusive use
of the Broward Center's Amaturo Theater during school hours throughout the
school year.

The SEAS program is an example of our commitment to provide artistic
opportunities to all our students. We strive to deliver quality theatre programming to
our students and are committed to promoting their love for the arts.

As the sixth largest school district in the nation, Broward County Public Schools
is also committed to helping students develop their artistic talent in post-
secondary institutions. The Arts for the Future Scholarship Fund is a community-
wide initiative that promotes artistic career opportunities for graduating high
school seniors. The Arts for the Future Fund is the largest scholarship program
devoted to the arts in the state of Florida.

Through the SEAS program, our students acquire a strong appreciation for the
arts as they develop their own skills and talents. The SEAS program offers a
visual style of learning by integrating music, dance, and drama into students'
education. The SEAS program is dedicated to integrating life, literacy, and
learning. Through experiencing arts and academics, students become well-
rounded individuals prepared for future success.

Sincerely,
Dr. Howard Hepburn
Superintendentof Schools



